May 23, 1969

Mrs. Martin Luther King, Jr.
234 Sunset Avenue, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30314

Dear Mrs. King:

I have been watching every mail with anticipatory joy for
the coming of your letter.

We are sorry that November 9 is unacceptable, but we fer-
vently hope that one of the suggested spring dates will be ac-
ceptable. We would like for you to come on one of these dates:
April 5, 12, and 26. We prefer you come on April 5. Please let
us know as soon as possible the date you select for we must
finalize our year's program for the 1969-70 academic year.

We hope you will mention your book some place in your ad-
dress for we welcome an opportunity to help in it's sale. Tus-
kegee Institute has long supported most of the great goals that
activated your late husband's life and now is an inspiration to
you.,

Looking forward to hearing from you in the immediate fu-
ture and pray God's richest blessings on you and your lovely
children. :

With kindest personal regards, I am

In His Name,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain
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